
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 

DATE: August 29, 2024 

SUBJECT: Design proposal for Brookton North Subdivision improvement project 

  

The City of Dacula staff requested a proposal from Bowman Consulting Group Ltd. to 

design and bid the Brookton North Subdivision Asphalt Milling and Paving Improvement 

Project. The provided proposal includes creating construction documents, bid 

management, and construction administration for $40,000.  

The improvement project includes 6” deep patch milling sections of asphalt failures, 

standard 2 1/2” asphalt milling, asphalt repaving, and restriping. Additional items may be 

added after field site visits. The listed corrections would serve to bridge insufficient 

subsurface soil conditions while correcting failures in the existing roadway.  

Staff requests approving Bowman’s proposal in the amount of $40,000 for the stated 

services as provided. The City anticipates applying for LMIG (Local Maintenance 

Improvement Grant) funding and utilizing SPLOST funds for this project.  
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